## **Tokyo Founding Chapter September Monthly Meeting**

We hope that you are enjoying the midsummer days.

We would like to inform you our first Monthly Meeting for 2017 - 2018 will be held as follows. The ikebana demonstration will be given by Ms. Misako Yoneyama, Associate Professor of Council of Ohara Professors. The theme is 'The Tale of Lotus'.

We do hope many of you will be able to attend the Meeting.

Date: Tuesday, September 12<sup>th</sup> 1:00 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.

(12:00 Reception desk opens.)

Place: KKR Hotel Tokyo 10F "Zuihou Room"

1-4-1 Otemachi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo

Tel. 03-3287-2921

Direct access from Tokyo Metro Tozai LineTakebashi station

Exit 3b

Five minutes walk from Tokyo Metro Chiyoda Line

Otemachi Station Exit C2a

Toei Subway Line Jimbocho Station Exit A9

\* Ikebana Demonstration by Ms. Misako Yoneyama 1:25 p.m. - 2:35 p.m.

Fee: TFC Member \(\frac{\pmax}{3}\),000 Other Chapter Member \(\frac{\pmax}{3}\),500

Guest ¥4,000 (refreshments included)

You will be seated on a first-come-first-served basis.

Reservation & Payment Deadline: Tuesday, September 5 (Tue.) Please note that you will not be refunded in case of cancellation.

For your reservation and payment, please complete the correspondence column and other necessary information on the enclosed payment slip and pay fee(s) into the TFC account at Yucho Bank. Your receipt is your confirmation, so please bring it to the meeting.

Payment information for Yucho Bank (Post Office):

Ikebana International Tokyo Founding Chapter Account: 00160-7-633276

Midori Murayama Ikebana International Tokyo Founding Chapter 1<sup>st</sup> Vice President (Program Coordinator)

0

Ikebana International Tokyo Founding Chapter 5F, Misaki Bldg., 3-28-9 Kanda

Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 101-0052 Tel: 03-3295-0720 Fax: 03-5283-3199